



Dear Parents and Carers

## Forest School - Rook Class

Your child's class starts Forest School on **Tuesday mornings** from 11<sup>th</sup> September until February half term.

Students will need to come to school in their Forest School clothes and bring their school clothes in a bag to change into before lunch.

Every Forest School session includes a drink (usually hot chocolate) for all pupils. We also use a fire to make snacks for the group, on occasion. These may include cheesy tortillas, flat bread and drop scones. The cost does mount up, so we would really appreciate a single contribution of £3 for each pupil.

Should you have any questions, please email louiseanderson@thriftwoodschool.com or call the school on 01245 266880.

Many thanks for your co-operation.

Louise Anderson Forest School Leader					
×					
Forest School Contribution					
Name:	Class: Rook				
I enclose £3 as a contribution towards Forest School drinks and snacks					
I have paid £3 via SIMS Agora					